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From:

Sent: 15 December 2020 10:18

To: _WEB_Local Plan

Subject: Additional housing options consultation - further comments from Stonehouse 

Town Council

Dear Sir/Madam, 

 

Stonehouse Town Council have agreed to make some additions to its response to the Additional housing options 

consultation (response submitted 19 November 2020). 

 

Response to Question 2, add: 

 

There should be a strong emphasis on improvements to rail services to support housing and employment growth. 

An additional station at Stonehouse Bristol Road as part of an improved regional rail service between Bristol and 

Gloucester would support spatial Options A & B for additional housing. 

 

Response to Question 5, add: 

 

There should be a strong emphasis on improvements to rail services to support housing and employment growth. 

An additional station at Stonehouse Bristol Road as part of an improved regional rail service between Bristol and 

Gloucester would support spatial Options A & B for additional housing. 

 

Please let me know if you would like me to submit another on line response including these additional comments.  

 

Regards 

 

 

 

Stonehouse Town Council 

 


